
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 5/14/2012 5:40:44 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" (merideth.sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Meeting re Year 3 PV Projects

Hi Meredith
I am fine and thanks for asking! Both Thursday and Friday work for me.
I suggest either Thursday at 11 or Friday at 2. Please let me know if 
those fit in with your schedule.
Mary Jo

%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%

Mary Jo Borak

Energy Division

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA 
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

415 703-1333 (work)

bor@cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith fmailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 12:27 PM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo
Subject: Meeting re Year 3 PV Projects

Hi Mary Jo,

How are you? Are you available for a quick meeting later this week to 
discuss our Year 3 PV projects? We also would like to update you on 
conversations we are having with the Farm Bureau relating to the 
program.

Would Thursday morning or Friday afternoon work? We should only need 30 
minutes.

Hope you are well!

SB GT&S 0323118

mailto:merideth.sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:bor@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:MEAe@pge.coml


Thanks,
Meredith

SB GT&S 0323119


